AAPL 2022-2023 Awards
Special Award Nomination 
Fort Worth Association of Professional Landmen (“FWAPL”) 
AAPL Committee, 

I would like to recognize and nominate the FWAPL Board of Directors for a Special Award, for an exceptional year raising money for various charities in Fort Worth and the surrounding communities.  Their passion for the organization and dedication to their membership is worthy of this recognition by the AAPL. 
The FWAPL board hosted their annual Golf Tournament at Bear Creek Golf Course in May 2022.  Through the generosity of its members, sponsors, and volunteers, they were able to raise $43,000 for the tournament beneficiaries, the Hope Center for Autism and the Center for Transforming Lives.
In July, the FWAPL Scholarship Committee awarded a total of $17,000 to eight individuals based on several criteria including need, achievements, and professional background. These scholarships aided with tuition expenses for the 2022 fall semester. 
Another big fundraising event for the FWAPL board this year was their 20th Annual Sporting Clay Shoot which was held at Defender Outdoors in November 2022.  With the contributions of numerous industry sponsors, hardworking volunteers, and the donation of several large raffle ticket items, the FWAPL board was able to raise $57,500. These proceeds will be used to benefit a charity local to Fort Worth, as well as fund the FWAPL Scholarship Fund for distribution in the summer of 2023.
As a relatively small “Large Association” the FWAPL Board was able to raise and donate $100,500, an increase of over $30,000 from 2021, that will have a tremendous impact on Fort Worth and the surrounding area for years to come.  

Thank you for the consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Sean M. Foster, RPL
FWAPL Member
